APPOINTMENT

Approving the reappointment of Jerry Speer to serve as a Member of the Property Assessment
Appeals Board for a term to expire on December 31, 2008.

SPONSORED BY COUNCIL PRESIDENT RICH FITZGERALD

In Council ! )g( € W Eﬁ: - !;Q , 2005.

Read and approved by Motion of Council.

‘ Rich Fitzgerald
President of Council

Attest:

John Mascio
Chief Clerk of Council
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OFFICE OF THE COUNTY COUNCIL

Qounty of Allegheny

ROOM 119 » 436 GRANT STREET » PITTSBURGH, PENNSYLVANIA 15219
412.350.6490 « 412.350.6499 (FaX)

November 16, 2005

Jerty Y. Speer, CRB, CPM
5535-C Forbes Avenue
Pittsburgh, PA 15217

Dear Mr. Speer:
This 15 to inform you that an Appointment Review Committee Meeting has

been scheduled for 4:00 PM, Wednesday, November 23, 2005 in Conference
Room One, 119 County Courthouse.

Your presence has been requested to discuss your nomination for reappointment to
the Property Assessment Appeals Board.

If you have any questions regarding this please contact me at 412-350-6495

Sincerely,

A %ﬁm@/

ohn Mascio

Chief Clerk
Allegheny County Council
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]/ n DeFazio ¢

At-Large Representative

JOHN DeFAZIO, AT LARGE

RooM 119 » 436 GRANT STREET ¢ PITTSBURGH PENNSYLVANIA 15219
412.350.6516 » 412.350.6499 (FAX)
IDEFAZIC@COUNTY. ALLEGHENY.PA.US

December 14, 2005

Jetry Y. Speet, CRB, CPM

5535-C Fotbes Avenue

Pittsburgh, PA 15217

Dear Mr. Speer,

This 1s to inform you that at the Regular Meeting of Allegheny County Council held on Decembet 6,
2005, Council approved your appointment to serve as a member of the Property Assessment Appeals
Board for a term to expire on December 31, 2008.

Congratulations on your appomtment and best of luck in this undertaking. We look forward to receiving

your recommendations and stand willing to assist you in any way you believe appropriate.

Sincerely,

1D/ b

OFFICE OF THE COUNTY COUNCIL




